
 

August 27, 2024 

 

Notice Regarding Fire incident at Kyowa Pharma Chemical Headquarter plant 

 

We, Kyowa Pharma Chemical Co., Ltd., announced the occurrence of a fire at Headquarter 

plant in Takaoka, Toyama, Japan at 11:30 PM on August 21, 2024. The fire was extinguished 

at 1:15 AM on August 22 and there was no casualty. Details of the incident are as following. 

 

１．Occurrence of the fire 

 Fire breakout: 11.30 PM on August 21 

 Extinguished: 1.15 AM on August 22 

 

２．Location of the fire 

Headquarter plant, Kyowa Pharma Chemical Co., Ltd. 

530 Chokeiji, Takaoka, Toyama prefecture, Japan 

 

３．Damages 

 We confirmed there was no injury or casualty. 

 We confirmed physical damages to the parts of equipment of our API facilities, of 

which damaged area was less than 1 square meter. 

 

４．Impact to manufacturing plan 

The manufacturing plan for the damaged facility is still in consideration including when 

we can start manufacturing. If we find any impact to shipping plan, we will notice 

details to the customers immediately. Other facilities are operating as usual. 

 

５．Cause 

The cause of this fire is currently under investigation, we will work with the relevant 

authorities to identify the cause promptly and take appropriate measures to prevent a 

recurrence. We take this fire incident seriously and will continue to strive to eliminate 

the risk of accidents and ensure safety. 

 

 

We appreciate your continuous support. 

 


